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NEWS RELEASE 
Port responds to Senator Tom Ada’s inquiry on status of 

Port Enterprise Fund and Marine Service Life Extension 

(MSLE) Loan  
 

Piti, Guam, March 26, 2013:  The Port Authority of Guam (PAG) Management announced today that 

the Port has responded to inquiries made during an Information Briefing held on March 5, 2013 on the 

status of the MARAD/PAG Port Enterprise Fund and the Port’s Marine Service Life Extension (MSLE) 

Loan. 

“Although we appreciate our Oversight Committee Chairman’s concerns about the programmatic 

and financial activities of these two critical components of the Port’s modernization efforts, rest 

assured that there is no one more concerned about their status than the PAG”, stated General 

Manager Joanne Brown. 

The attached response letters were delivered yesterday to the office of Senator Thomas Ada, 

Chairman of the Committee on Public Safety, Infrastructure & Maritime Transportation. 

 

 

            












	PRESS RELEASE - PORT RESPONDS TO SEN. ADA'S INQUIRY ON PEF AND MSLE - 032613.pdf
	PRESS RELEASE - PORT RESPONDS TO SEN. ADA'S INQUIRY ON PEF AND MSLE - MARCH 26, 2013.pdf

